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9" February 2021

February is dedicated to the Holy Family

Thursday — 11" February

... is the feast of Our Lady of Lourdes. It is our intention to bring our Y6 group of children to
the 8.30am Mass to honour this feast.

Half Term:
We break up this coming Friday, 12" February, and school is officially closed to all staff and
upils during the half term break i.e. week commencing 15" Februa

so that they can be checked for safety etc during the break. These will be given back for the
week commencing 22" February 2021 for the continuation of home learning.

Please be mindful that teachers will not be available during the week so will not be
responding to emails / messages. Thank you!

School Prayer Garden

We are in the process of renovating our prayer garden area to make it a more useable and
open space for learning and praying. There will be a new canopy to shelter the children
and our statue of Our Lady has been beautifully restored by Mme Baille. We will update on

our Twitter feed.

Have a great week and stay safe and well!

Yours sincerely,
HM Cusaacle”
Headteacher
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